Gentet, Matthias

From: McEllistrum, Richard

Sent: 29 November 2013 13:03

To: Planning

Subject: FW: Planning concerns regarding Mount Pleasant site (2013/3807/P)
Importance: High

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

From: Kim Segel [mailto:kimsegel@gmail.com]

Sent: 29 November 2013 13:00

To: Rachel.Stern@islington.gov.uk; Robert.Khan@islington.gov.uk; George.Allan@islington.gov.uk;
Wally.Burgess@islington.gov.uk; Jilani.Chowdhury@islington.gov.uk; Ph\I.Ke\ly@'\slington.guv,uk;—
Ursula.Woolley @islington.gov.uk; Kaya.MakarauSchwartz@islington.gov.uk; Martin.Klute@islington.gov.uk;
Rupert.Perry@islington.gov.uk; mount-pleasant-forum@googlegroups.com; Vincent, Sue (Councillor); Freeman,
Roger (Councillor); Apak, Meric (Councillor); Braithwaite, Paul (Counciller); Gimson, Sally (Councilior); Headlam-
Wells, Jenny (Councillor); Johnsen, Heather (Councillor); ones, Phil (Councillor); Leach, Valerie
(Councillor); Marshall, Andrew (Councillor); Naylor, Chris (Councillor); Nuti, Milena (Councillor); Pietragnoli, Lazzaro
(Councillor); Rea, Flick (Councillor); Sanders, Matthew (Councillor); mount-pleasant-forum-news@googlegroups.com;
Olad, Awale (Councillor); Fulbrook, Julian (Councillor); Steph.Charalambous@islington.gov.uk;

raphael.andr fi .gov.uk; Sarah.Ricl islington.gov.uk; McEllistrum, Richard

Subject: Planning concerns regarding Mount Pleasant site

Importance: High

Dear Local councillors and planners

I am a local Finsbury resident and my child attends Christopher Hatton Primary School. | have lived in Bloomsbury
since 1999 and love the area and those nearby very much. | am very involved in both my local school and nursery
(Collingham Garden Nursery) and am involved more broadly in the community.

I am very concerned about the proposed development of the Mount Pleasant site. | am unhappy about the lack of
sympathy the propsals have to the surrounding area, and the existing local community. The designs for multiple high
rises overlooking our school and the other buildings, the lack of appropriate public spaces, the worrying traffic issues
which will without doubt affect the pedestrians using the area, especially Phoenix Place, are among my chief
concerns. What is currently proposed is WHOLLY INAPPROPRIATE for the area and should not be considered.

In addition, there is already untenable pressure on local school places and waiting times at local GP surgeries have
also become unacceptable — high rise development not only destroys the aesthetic and established architectural

culture of the area, but places even more stress of these resources.

I strongly oppose the development plans as they currently stand and urge you to consider more carefully the
opportunities this site gives to add to existing and new residents of the area.

1 would like to be kept informed of your progress in this matter.

Yours sincerely



